
 

Early work for High Speed Two (HS2), the new high speed railway for Britain, is 

underway in this area. HS2’s early works contractor, the Laing O’Rourke and J. Murphy 

& Sons (LM) joint venture, has temporarily closed a section of this public right of way to 

ensure everyone’s safety while we carry out road work on the B4455 Fosse Way. 
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This closure is due to be in place from mid-November to early December 2021, and will 

be lifted as soon as possible. 

 

Contact us 
 

If you have any questions about this work site, 

please get in touch: 

 

 24/7 freephone: 08081 434 434 

 Minicom: 08081 456 472 

 Email: HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

 

Write to: 

High Speed Two (HS2) Limited  

Two Snowhill 

Snow Hill Queensway 

Birmingham B4 6GA 

 

Website:  

Learn more and sign up to receive regular news 

alerts about our work at the ‘HS2 in Warwickshire’ 

website, hs2inwarwickshire.co.uk 
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